
Pulaski/Richland Comprehensive Plan Review Committee 
Meeting June 2, 2022  

6:00 – 7:30 p.m.  
H. Douglas Barclay Court House 

 
Present: Dawn Holynski, Donna Gilson, Melissa Wadkinson, Robin Philips, Robin Ford. 
Excused: Shawn Doyle, Jan Tighe 
 
The meeting was called to order by chairperson, Dawn Holynski at 6:02pm.    
 
Minutes: The minutes of the May 5, 2022 were not presented for approval; therefore, will 
present at the August meeting. 
 
Conservation Subdivision Design (CSD): 
A meeting had been planned with Jeanie Gleisner to help a group of key people from the Village 
and Town boards, planning and zoning members to understand what a CSD is and how it would 
benefit the Village and Township. Included in this meeting would be a site visit to a parcel of 
land that could be sought out by residential developers and the importance of conserving the 
land instead of the “cookie cutter” designs currently used. The May 25th date was not suitable 
to the majority who was asked to attend. Jeanie and the landowners are agreeable to a date 
later in the summer. 
    
Salmon River Corridor – Trails: 
A publication of a research project by SUNY ESF students was given to Jan Tighe a few months 
ago from Dave Turner, Oswego County Community Development and Tourism, and loaned to 
Dawn to see if this information is or should be added to the current Comprehensive Plan. The 
Plan makes reference about trails but not to the extent this publication does. This publication 
discusses extending the trails along the entire way of the river, extending into the other 
townships.  
 
Dawn commented that the goals and recommendations updates already completed and voted 
upon by the Village and Town, has taken more years to update than the original Plan took to 
create.   
 
Dawn made a motion to have the Comp Plan Review Committee review the publication and 
recommend changes at a later time.  The motion was seconded by Donna. All in favor. None 
opposed. 
 
It has been decided not to hold a July meeting.  The next meeting will be held August 4, 2022. 
 
Meeting ended at 7:10 p.m. with a motion by Donna Gilson and seconded by Melissa 
Wadkinson.  All in favor, motion passed. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Dawn Holynski 


